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The	Holidays	are	fast	approaching	and	your	new	Board	of	Directors	are	busy	planning	the	2019	events	and	
tournaments.		We’ve	listened	to	your	ideas	(which	are	always	welcome)	and	are	reviewing	those	suggestions	
before	the	start	of	the	new	year.	Please	note	that	there	is	a	“suggestion	box”	at	the	courts.			It’s	hard	to	
please	everyone,	but	our	hope	is	to	keep	most	of	what	we	know	in	place	and	maybe	tweak	a	few	things	to	
make	play	more	enjoyable	and	fairer.		I	know	I	speak	for	the	new	board	when	I	say	“thank	you”	for	playing	
bocce	and	for	your	continued	interest	in	a	sport	that	everyone	can	play.			
Elves	at	the	bocce	courts	have	been	busy	putting	up	festive	decorations.		During	December	check	them	out.		
Thank	you	to	those	individuals	who	took	their	time	to	make	the	courts	look	and	feel	like	the	holidays.	
	
SAVE	THE	DATE	for	the	Following	Events:		

February	Boot	Camp:		Every	Saturday	and	Monday	throughout	the	month	of	February	from	11	a.m.	to	12:30	
p.m.		Invite	your	friends	and	new	neighbors	to	learn	more	about	bocce.		Just	show	up,	sign	up	and	play.			

One-day	Beginner’s	Tournament	(with	1st	&	2nd	place	prizes)	on	Saturday,	March	2nd	for	those	who	
participated	in	February	Boot	Camp.		Participants	of	Boot	Camp	who	become	bocce	club	members,	may	sign	
up	and	play	in	the	Beginner’s	Tournament	and	compete	and	learn	how	our	tournaments	are	run.		Lots	of	
fun!!	

Installation	Dinner:		Please	mark	your	calendars	for	Saturday,	February	9th.		We	invite	you	to	the	club’s	
“Installation	Dinner”.		Show	your	support	for	our	new	board	by	attending.		Our	new	social	directors	are	busy	
planning	a	wonderful	evening.	

Spring	Mixer	sign	ups	starting	in	February.	

																																									Check	out	our	website	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com	

	


